2 atainaluna High $ehool
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TODAY IS
FRIDAY, JANUARY 26, 2024
EVEN SCHEDULE :
2, RECESS, 4, PO'OKELA, LUNCH, 6

PLEASE SUBMIT INFINITE CAMPUS ATTENDANCE WITHIN TEN MINUTES OF START OF EACH CLASS
PERIOD.ENTRIES FOR THE DAILY E-BULLETIN ARE DUE BY 1:00PM AT LEAST ONE DAY PRIOR

TOjon.shigaki@k12.hi.us

ATTENTION club advisors or student leaders, there will be
Yearbook Club picture taking next Wednesday, January 31st at
Boarders Field during morning recess weather permitting. Sam
Ceon has sent an email to you for availability that day. If you did
not receive an email, please contact him at
s414-edralin_sam.ceon@k12.hi.us Mahalo!

High School girls and boys free rugby clinic this Saturday at
Maui Lani Regional Park. Check in at 9:30, start at 10am - 12pm.
Light snacks and water provided. Wear cleats or shoes and
athletic wear.

Aloha! Come to Kumu‘s class this week during recess, lunch or
afterschool to search through dresses, pants, and some
accessories that are not being used at the fitting event. These
are free for you to take. First come, first take!!

Seal of Biliteracy: Testing for the second language will be in
March or very early April. Students should sign up for Avant
testing (state pays for the first administration, if student does
not pass, the test costs about $20 to retake).

Application is open now through January 31.

More info here.

The Japanese Cultural Center of Hawaii is sponsoring a trip for
11th-12th graders from Lahaina to the Tohoku area of Japan,
north of Tokyo. You will have the chance to see how their
community recovered from the Great East Japan Earthquake and
Tsunami. Click their link for the application. The trip is from
March 17-24, during spring break. Deadline for applications is
January 26, 2024.

COUNSELORS CORNER:

Class of 2024 seniors, there are virtual FAFSA workshops on
Wednesdays from 6pm to 7:30pm starting from January 17th.
Please see Ms. Ginny Yasutake at the College and Career Center if
you have any more questions. Mahalo!

On January 29, 2024 7:00pm, the Maui Consortium of college
counselors will host a NCAA Eligibility 101 virtual workshop with
UH Manoa Assistant Athletic Director Wilverto Taverez via Zoom.
Please see Ms. Ginny Yasutake at the College and Career Center if
you have any more questions.

CLUB CHATTER:

Japanese Club: Come out and join us for our Silent Auction and
pizza this Saturday! This is your chance to win some fantastic
prizes that have been donated to the club including t-shirts,
toys, manga and more! Permission forms are due this Friday.
And for those that are going to the Honolulu Festival, the due
date for permission forms has been extended to February 9th
with your payment. See everyone on Saturday!

SPORTS SHORTS:

Attention students who want to play for our tennis team. The
season is going to start soon on February 12th so please turn in
your forms as soon as possible. If you have any questions or
want to join our team, please contact Kalia Hendrickson at (808)
856-9560. Mahalo!

Good luck to our swim team of Jake McGill, Mia Lee, Emily
Hegrenes, and Jersea Borneman as they will be competing in
the MIL Championship Preliminaries today at 3pm at Kihei
Aquatic Center. | mua Lahainaluna!

Good luck to our girls and boys basketball team as they face
King Kekaulike High School tonight at Jimmie H. Greig
Gymnasium. It is also Senior Night! Tip-off for the girls is 5:30
pm while the boys tip off at 7:30pm. | mua Lahainaluna!

Breakfast: Cinnamon Roll, Fresh Fruit, Apple Crisps. Lunch: Mini Corn Dogs, Veggie Sticks, Fresh Fruit.
Cafeteria monitors, please report to the cafeteria 15 minutes before lunch period. Today's monitors

are:
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